

St Bartholomew's CE Primary School

Pigeons Farm Fun Day!

Dear parents and carers,

5th June 2015

As you may be aware, Apple and Palm Class visited Pigeons Farm near Peterborough yesterday. A great day was had by all and the children met lots of animals and got to touch them and get to know them.

While we were at the farm, they informed us that they have an open day on Sunday 7th June 2015 which allows visitors <u>FREE ENTRY</u> on this day. The farm is open 10am-5pm during this event. There will be a variety of activities including a large craft fair, birds of prey, ferrets, tractor rides, plus the chance to meet the rabbits, guinea pigs, chicks, pigs and much more! The children can use the large play area and the indoor sand pit. There is also a restaurant and a picnic area for you to enjoy your lunch.

I have included a leaflet to give you a bit of information about the farm. Why not take the chance to visit the farm for free and enjoy a great day out!

Enjoy!

Miss Cannon



